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August 10, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Partial Operation Plan Change of International Routes due to Coronavirus 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to the ANA Group. 

Please kindly be informed that ANA will increase its operation frequency of international passenger 

flights from September 16, 2022, as follows. 

We will continue to flexibly consider the situation of immigration control, quarantine restriction, demand, 

etc. and cope with the situation accordingly. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused and highly appreciate for your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 

<Note> 

○Passenger Flights 

16th September ~ 29th October 2022 

Routes 
Flight Number 

(Japan Dep. /Arr.) 
Frequency Remarks 

Haneda＝Bangkok NH849/848 7 RTs/w Added operations on D1347. 

Haneda＝Los Angeles NH126/125 
5 RTs/w 

(1・2・4・5・7) 
Added operations on D17. 

Narita=Seattle NH178/177 
6 RTs/w 

(2・3・4・5・6・7) 
Added operations on D35. 

4th October ~ October 29, 2022 

Routes 
Flight Number 

(Japan Dep. /Arr.) 
Frequency Remarks 

Haneda=Frankfurt NH223/204 
5 RTs/w 

(1・2・4・5・6) 
 Added operations on D24. 

 

*Memo;  

- Above operation plan / schedule is subject to relevant government authorities’ approval. 

- Please also check ANA Cargo’s website for the latest passenger (normal flight, Cargo-Only flight) and 

freighter flight schedule information in the following link. 

➢ https://www.anacargo.jp/ja/news/special_info_1/index.html 
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